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JANUARY 10, 2022 PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

CITY OF EDGERTON 

 

Chairperson Jim Burdick called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Committee members present were Jim Burdick and Casey Langan.  

 

Excused: Sarah Braun. 

 

Also present were City Administrator Ramona Flanigan and Municipal Services Director 

Howard Moser.  

 

Flanigan confirmed the agendas were properly posted on Friday, January 7, 2022 at the Post 

Office, Edgerton Library, and City Hall.  

 

APPROVE MINUTES:  A Burdick/Langan motion to approve the amended November 3, 2021 

Public Works Committee minutes adding questions raised by Casey Langan on speed limit signs 

on Hwy N and Hwy F passed on a 2/0 roll call vote. 

  

RIVER ROAD PEDESTRIAN/BIKE PATH IMPROVEMENTS:  Staff investigated a grant 

application to the WIDOT Transportation Alternatives Program (TAP) which provides 80% 

funding for the construction of a bike and pedestrian path along River Rd.   

 

Staff presented the Committee with four alternatives and the cost estimates which provide for 

both pedestrian and bike accommodations between Hwy 59 and Diane Dr.  Members of the 

Committee agreed with alternative #4.  This option was a 10’ wide multipurpose path from Hwy 

59 to Marian Drive that would be separated from the road by the existing ditch.  The estimated 

cost to the city for this alternative, with the grant, would be $98,897. 

 

Staff also spoke to the Town of Fulton to inquire if they would like to join the application and 

extend the path to Watts Springs Rd or further.  In initial conversations the Town officials 

indicated they may be interested.   

 

A Burdick/Langan motion to approve alternative #4 if the Town of Fulton is interested or wait 

until the next grant cycle if the Town of Fulton is not interested passed on a 2/0 roll call vote. 

 

A Burdick/Langan motion, to approve the city paying for improvements to Marian Dr if the 

application is filed passed on a 2/0 roll call vote. 

 

Being no other business before the Committee, a Langan/Burdick motion to adjourn passed, all 

voted in favor.  

 

Howard Moser/wjl 

Municipal Services Director 


